
JOIN PTNCA FOR A 

TRADITIONAL THANKSGIVING DINNER 

 

ROSEDALE RESTAURANT 
4465 Connecticut Ave, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20008 

Thanksgiving Day, November 28th, 2024 at 6 PM 

Rosedale is a “farm-to-table” restaurant. 

Rosedale will offer a roasted, free-range turkey meal option with sourdough 
stuffing, giblet gravy, traditional Thanksgiving sides & dessert.   

In addition to their regular menu. 
 

Visit www.rosedaledc.com for more information. 

 

Rosedale is two blocks North of the Van Ness UDC Metro Stop. 

Near the Intersection of Connecticut Ave. & Yuma St. N.W. 

 

You must be fully vaccinated against COVID-19. 

SEATING IS LIMITED. 

Please RSVP to gerrywoodsdc@gmail.com no later than November 20th 

mailto:gerrywoodsdc@gmail.com

